Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Muenich, Elizabeth (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 9:33 AM

To: Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 988 Argyle

Hello,

Because of the “revocation” process attempt the Folder will not certify automatically. This is a manual process that my
staff emails me when this happens and then | override the system. | was out of the office therefore | could not override
the system. | will do that today and the certificate will go out tomorrow.

Elizabeth

Elizabeth Muenich

Office Manager

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

P: 651-266-9111

F: 651-266-9124
elizabeth.muenich@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

The Most Livable
City in America

“DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public
health and safety for all.”

From: Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 9:28 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Muenich, Elizabeth (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 988 Argyle

| am assuming this is an error on the part of our clerical staff although it was just paid on Friday the 11™. The bill was
paid but the C of O was not generated. | have copied Elizabeth Muenich so she can get a CO printed and mailed to the
customer.

Thank you,

Angie Wiese, PE, CBO
Fire Safety Manager
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson St. Suite 220

& & &8l Saint Paul, MN 55101




P: 651-266-8953

F: 651-266-8951

angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Fire is Everyone’s Fight
DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by
protecting and promoting public health and safety for all.

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 5:15 PM

To: Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul) <angie.wiese@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul) <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 988 Argyle

Hi Angie and Leanna,
In reviewing this record for public hearing on Wednesday at 5:30, it appears the Fire C of O has still not been issued,
although all the permits have been finaled. From our end, it looks like all the conditions have been met. Can you brief

me on the hold up?

Marcia



